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Request for Technical Assistance During Field Work re: Carrying Capacity
Assessment of Coron, Palawan
1 message

Urban Ecosystem Research Division <uerd.erdb@gmail.com> Tue, Oct 5, 2021 at 9:54 AM
To: cenro_coron@yahoo.com, penropalawan@denr.gov.ph, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good day!

This has reference to the project titled "Carrying Capacity Assessment of Coron, Palawan". We would like to inform you of our
scheduled travel to Coron, Palawan on October 11 to November 1, 2021 to interview with tourists and business establishments,
area
measurement of tourism sites and establishments, in-situ water analysis, soil sample collection, terrestrial flora
and fauna
assessment, marine biodiversity assessment, geo-hazard and
vulnerability assessment, and gathering of secondary data. 

In line with this, we would like to request for technical assistance during the fieldwork.

Kindly see attached memorandum for your reference.

Thank you and keep safe!
Urban Ecosy stem  Research Division (UERD)
Ecosy stems Research and Development Bureau
Forestry  Campus, UPLB, College Laguna
Tel No: (6349) 536 -2269/2229 Loc. 209
Telefax  No: (6349) 536 - 2850

Memo_October Travel_Carcap Coron.pdf
497K

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/2?ui=2&ik=90712b6050&view=att&th=17c4e288dd4cb369&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_kudf97hv0&safe=1&zw

